
 
 

NOTICE OF  

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 

WEDNESDAY 6 NOVEMBER 2019 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Annual General Meeting of The East Dacorum 

Co-operative Learning Trust will be held at Chambersbury Primary School on 

Wednesday 6 November, 2019 at 4.00pm. 

 

By order of the Board 

 October 2019 

 

 

 

Attendance at General Meetings of the Trust is open to all stakeholders 
 
To confirm your attendance please email the Clerk to the Board at 
admin@astleycooper.herts.sch.uk by 3.00pm on Monday 4 November, 2019        
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